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Now Hiring Life Safety Technicians
A federal work study position supporting the Office of 
Emergency Management and Office of the Fire Marshal

Life Safety Technicians will learn to:

•	 Support emergency preparedness training, exercises, and responses. 
•	 Analyze lessons learned from emergencies.
•	 Perform life-saving safety inspections for equipment and facilities.
•	 Develop and provide Stop the Bleed and fire extinguisher training.
•	 And much more!

Students eligible for Federal Work Study are encouraged to apply.  
No experience necessary. 

Please email your resume to:
Laura Cathcart: LCathcart@umaryland.edu 
Andrew Roberts: ARoberts@umaryland.edu

Not sure if you’re eligible for Federal Work Study? 
Log in to your SURFS account to verify your eligibility (umaryland.edu/surfs).


